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Circular No. (7) of Year 2023 Regarding:

Improvement in Security Gate Passes — Dubai Maritime City (DMC)

Reference No.: PCFC-SD-23/03/001

Issue Date: 20/3/2023

To: Dubai Maritime City (DMC) Customers

From: Ports, Customs and Free Zone Corporation

Security Department

Dear Customers,

We would like to draw your attention that as part of our
continuous endeavour to facilitate the customer journey
and provide the best services in-line with the new
improvements of Passes, and effective fromTuesday
dated 21/03/2023, the issuance of Security Passes to
enter Dubai Maritime City (DMC) will be officially
launched through the electronic platform instead of the
manual, without any modification to the procedures
followed, in order to facilitate customers and improve

the passes service.

For any related support and queries, you may contact:
Email: info@pcfc.ae
Tel: 800990

Security Department

Ports, Customs and Free Zone Corporation

info@pcfc.ae

P.O. Box 2001, Dubai, U.A.E. | 6aaioJlauyc)lcljloll,,Ja 2001 .u. 0
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